Year 7 Open Evening for prospective pupils and parents.
Wednesday 2nd October from 5.30pm - 8pm
(no booking required)
Limited parking on site.

There will be a Principal's talk at 5.45pm, 6.45pm and 7.45pm
and the school will be open for you to look around and meet our
wonderful teachers and CFS pupils.

Open Mornings are on 7th, 8th, 9th and 10th October at 0930.

Bookings can be made via the Admissions page of our website
www.chichesterfreeschool.org.uk




